Dear Parents and Guardians,

As schools face budget cuts, we are faced with the challenge of finding ways to acquire supplies for our classrooms. We will be holding fundraisers and asking for items to be donated to our classrooms. Many parents would like to volunteer in the classroom, but may not be able to because of job responsibilities. Parents can also contribute by donating supplies.

We have listed some items that will help supplement our classroom supplies. We do not expect every parent to donate every item on the list. If you want to contribute, read the list and send in the item(s) that you wish to donate. We welcome the donations at the start of school as well as throughout the school year.

The items received will be used in the classroom as the need arises. The item won't necessarily be used by just your child. For example, if you donate a box of crayons, don't put your child's name on it. In kindergarten we have tables, not desks, so the box of crayons may be set out at a center to be used by many students. You may want to let your child know that the item(s) are for his/her teacher to share with the class.

2nd Grade Supply Donation List

- Pencil Box
- Glue Sticks (4)
- Glue Bottles
- Water Colors
- Crayons (24 count)

- Ruler (cm and inches)
- Kleenex
- Box of Pencils
- Spiral Notebooks
- Pink Pearl Erasers

Thank you! See you soon.

Meadow Lane 2nd Grade Teachers